
Dear Ms. Newell: 

Please vote in favor of HB 2739 that would protect farmers and communities 
from contamination by genetically engineered crops by holding patent 

holders responsible. 
This is a very important issue to Oregon and all of America, as it relates to 

the health of our families.  Please help us win the battle on this one!  Thanks 
for reading my email. 

 
Sincerely 

Beverly Gilbertson 
 


